
KALIHIRftLAMA 
CULTURE & ARTS 
SOCIETY INC. 

357 N. KING ST. 
HONOLULU,HI 96817 

PH. (808) 521-6905 

March 20, 1995 

Ms. Iwalani Tseu 
94-1004 Anania Place 
Mililani, Hawaii 96789 

Dear Iwalani: 

After reviewing the rewritten narrative you submitted for our "Nana I Na Loea Hula" project, 
we have approved the attached story for our publication. Because the purpose of our project is 
to document hula histories, we have excluded the last paragraph which is a personal "mahalo" 
statement. 

If this is acceptable to you, please return the signed final release form to our office within 
seven days. 

Mahalo nui loa for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Jan M. Itagaki 
Executive Director 
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